

33576556

11<sup>th</sup> August 2015

Mr. Benjamin Goldsworthy 3 Woodland Avenue Bourne Lincolnshire PE10 9RU

Dear Ben,

I am pleased to inform you that when the department's internal board of examiners met recently to review the progress of Part II students, you were among those mentioned whose overall work was outstanding.

I would like to congratulate you on receiving this commendation, and pass on my best wishes for the next year of your studies with us. We look forward to seeing you again next term.

Yours Sincerely,

Professor Jon Whittle

Dr SI

**Head of School**